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2019 Chilmark Police Chief & Chairman of Board of Selectmen 
MOU with Tour - Van Drivers 

 
We look forward to a friendly, prosperous 2019 season. In an effort to avoid any 
confusion or confrontations we have had with drivers in the past we have created this 
Memorandum of Understanding. This will be signed by each company who holds a roads 
permit license with the Town of Chilmark.     
 
Please keep this MOU with each driver when entering the Town of Chilmark. 

 
• Tour drivers will not drive beyond the Homeport Restaurant Parking lot. 

Please turn around in the Homeport lot. If it is before 4:00 PM and there is 
parking available you can let your charge off at Menemsha Beach and local 
attractions and let them know to call you while you wait in Homeport lot. You 
must vacate Homeport lot by 4:00 PM  
 

• Driver will not leave the vehicle unattended unless in a legal parking spot 
• Driver will not park on private property without the permission of owner  
• Driver will drop off and pickup only in areas that do not obstruct the flow of 

traffic 
 

 
 
 
 
_____________________________                  _____________________________                        

     Chairman of the Board of Selectmen                    Chilmark Police Chief  
                  Warren M. Doty              Jonathan P. Klarèn 
  
 

________________________________________________________ 
Tour -Van Company / Name of Business on Vehicle 

 
 

_______________________     ________________________ Date: ____________ 
Owner & Operator Signature  

TOWN OFFICES: 
Beetlebung Corner 
Post Office Box 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 
(508) 645-2110 Fax 


